
Priory News 4th October 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Our Harvest assemblies took place yesterday and were wonderful 

to watch. The children performed poetry, shared artwork and 

some of our Year 6 children entertained us with a Harvest rap too. 

The children’s singing was superb too. I am always thrilled to see 

so many parents and grandparents at our Harvest assemblies, and 

this year’s were no exception. Thank-you to you all for coming 

along and for your generous donations for the St Neots Foodbank, 

who were very grateful to receive them. 

If you do know of anyone in need of support from the foodbank, 

we hold vouchers, as a school, and are able to support families in 

this way. Please approach either myself or Mrs Tully about this.  

Next week, our library visits are continuing. Alongside this, our 

Year 3 children will be visiting St Neots Museum and parts of the 

town centre as part of their learning about St Neot and the Priory.  

Have a good weekend.  

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Year 3 Museum Visits 7th—9th October 

SH5 / SB5 Library Visit 8th October 

AG3 / AN3 Library Visit 10th October 

BW3 Library Visit 15th October 

Bags 2 School Collection 15th October 

SB5 Class Assembly 16th October 

Year 6 Viking day 18th October 

FOPJS Quiz Night 18th October 

Coffee Morning: Year 6 22nd October 

TS4 Class Assembly 23rd October 

Year 4 Egyptian Day 24th October 

End of Half-Term 25th October 

Half-Term 28th October—1st November 

NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe 

Assembly 

6th November 

Parents’ Evenings 6th / 7th November 

Individual Photographs 7th November 

NSPCC Year 5 Workshops 11th November 

NSPCC Year 6 Workshops 18th November 

Panathlon 19th November 

AI6 Class Assembly 20th November 

Year 6 Buddhist Visitor 26th November 

HT6 Class Assembly 27th November 

Year 3/4 Discos 28th November 

Parents Do Day 3rd December 

Year 5/6 Discos 5th December 

Class Assemblies 

Class assemblies take place throughout the year. Parents are  

very welcome to come to see their child’s class assembly.  

The assemblies will start at 9.15am—please note, the new time! 

This term, we are looking forward to assemblies from: 

• SB5—16th October 

• TS4—23rd October 

• AI6—20th November 

• HT6—27th November 

Year 6 Parents 

Apply for your child’s secondary school place by: 

October 31st 

Parents’ Evenings  

After the half-term break, we return with our Parents’     

Evenings on 6th and 7th November. We are looking forward 

to meeting with you to discuss how your child has settled 

into their new class and year group learning. 

We will run a blended meeting structure again—with the 

opportunity to meet face-to-face at the start of the evenings, 

and then online later on. Please keep a look out for details of 

how to book your appointments—a letter will be sent home 

with details next week. 







Next Week’s Lunch Menu: 


